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Comments: I would like to see Heart lake, Pearl lake, Dalton lake and Upper Trio lakes taken out of the Great

Burn RWA. I believe it should be opened up for winter time snowmobiling. Snowmobile riders  travel from Idaho

and Washington to ride this area and boost the economy of the town of Superior Montana. I love the scenery and

back country experience that these places offer. I have enjoyed riding with my dad and want to share areas like

these with my son. The mountain goats do not winter at that high of elevations and move down to lower

elevation. People have been snowmobiling in this area sense the mid 1970's...If the Idaho side is open for

snowmobiling then I believe  Montana side should be as well. I believe we should be able to access and enjoy

these lands with family and enjoy our outdoors.


